
ADDITIONAL PUBLIC NOTICE CONCERNING OAK CREEK WATER COMPANY, 

NO. 1’S APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF THE SALE OF ASSETS AND 

CANCELLATION OF THE CERTIFICATE OF CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY. 

(DOCKET NO. W-01392A-20-0096) 

On April 24, 2020, Oak Creek Water Company, No. 1 (“Oak Creek” or “Company”) filed an application 

with the Arizona Corporation Commission (“Commission”) for approval of the sale and transfer of its assets 

to the Oak Creek Domestic Water Improvement District (“District”) and the cancellation of its Certificate 

of Convenience and Necessity (“CC&N”).   

The previously scheduled hearing date of August 18, 2020, has been vacated. The Commission’s 

Utilities Division will issue its Staff Report and associated recommendations to the Commission on or 

before July 20, 2020. The Commission’s Hearing Division will then issue a Recommended Order for the 

Commission’s final disposition. The Recommended Order is tentatively scheduled to be considered by the 

Commission at the Open Meeting on August 5 and 6, 2020. 

*** Public Comment *** 

You may provide public comment during the Commission’s Open Meeting. Because of the COVID-

19 pandemic, all public comment must be provided telephonically. 

To provide telephonic public comment, speakers must call 1-866-705-2554 and enter passcode 241497#. 

Speakers are encouraged to call-in at least 30 minutes before the scheduled start of the Open Meeting. 

Speakers are also encouraged to refer to the Commission’s website (www.azcc.gov) for updates to the 

Commission’s Open Meeting agenda and schedule. If you require any assistance, you may contact the 

Commission’s Consumer Services Section at 602-542-4251 or 1-800-222-7000.  

The Commission encourages commenters to use landline telephones to call into the Open Meeting, as 

mobile telephones do not consistently provide adequate audio quality to permit the verbatim transcription 

of telephonic speeches. 

Written public comments may be submitted by mailing a letter referencing Docket No. W-01392A-20-

0096 to Arizona Corporation Commission, Consumer Services Section, 1200 West Washington Street, 

Phoenix, AZ 85007, or by submitting comments on the Commission’s website (www.azcc.gov) using 

“Cases and Open Meetings” and “Make a Public Comment in a Docket.” If you require any assistance, 

you may contact the Consumer Services Section at 602-542-4251 or 1-800-222-7000. 
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